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Brigade Uniform Company 
Our uniform supplier are  pleased to be able to offer 
all parents 10% discount on Saturday 29th April and 
Sunday 30th April.  Just enter 
SPRING23 at the checkout to 
activate the discount.  
Contact  sales@brigade.uk.com 

 

 

 

The new Sandal Castle Stay and Play session 
started this week. It will take place each   
Thursday morning.  Please 
scan the QR code to book 
your place – available in 
school entrance.  

 
 
 
 

 
Coronation Lunch 
We had a super time on Wednesday eating our 
Coronation Lunch out in the sunsine! 

 

 
 
More pictures at the bottom of the newsletter 
 

Year 6 SATs 
Please note that SATs assessments take place next 
week beginning May 9th. Year 6 children (and their  
siblings in school) are invited into school for 
breakfast each day next week.  
 

School Vision Update 
We have been updating our School Vision with 
Governors, Staff and children.  We have formed 
our key thoughts into this poster which you will 
begin to see around school 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
All year 
groups 

School Closed  Bank 
Holiday for Coronation 

 8th May  

Year 6  SATS Assessments  9th  – 12th May  
 

Foundation 
Stage 

Swithens Farm Visit 17th and 24th 
May 

All year 
Groups 

School Class 
Photographs 

26th May 

Y 5 Jorvik Viking Centre 
York Visist 

27th June 

Y 5  
Y6 

Sports Day (AM) 
Sports Day (PM) 

3rd July 

Y1  
Y2 

Sports Day (AM) 
Sports Day (PM) 

4th July 

EYFS 
 

Sports Day (AM) 5th July 

Y 3 
Y4 

Sports Day (AM) 
Sports Day (PM) 

6th July 

Y 4 Murton Park York Visit 12th and 13th 
July 
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Be a Choristor for a Day on Saturday May 
20th  
An exciting event for all year groups.  See the 
poster below.  

 

 

School Uniform 
As we ‘grow together’ we would like to see all our 
children in our school uniform.  If this causes you 
or your child a problem in any way, please 
contact school.  
Thank you.  
 
 
 
Wishing you a lovely bank holiday week end. 
Mrs Hunt      
Interim Headteacher 
 
 

More Coronation Lunch Pictures 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


